
                                                                                                                                              

 

 

  

Cir/ AJ/117/EPC/March 2017                                                                                                                                       Date: 20.03.2017 

Dear Valued Parent, 

As a part of the EYFS curriculum, the Kindergarten department of Al Ain Juniors School will aim at developing Understanding and 

Knowledge of the World by conducting classroom activities to “Welcome the Spring-2017” followed by term end class parties 

during school hours. We request you therefore to send your child dressed in “spring season clothes” on 22
nd

 March 2017. Kindly 

also send some “healthy snacks” (fruits, healthy sandwiches, fresh juices, mandi, Manakesh (zattar or cheese) OR “native UAE 

foods eaten during the spring season,” for the Term end party on the same day. 

 

OPEN HOUSE will be conducted on Thursday, 23
rd

 March 2017 between 9.00 am to 11.30 am (Gate No. A8)  

in the Kindergarten premises. We request you to collect the report card and have a discussion with the teachers regarding the 

academic and overall performance of your child during the Second Term of the Academic Year 2016-17.                                                                                                                                                                         

Please note: School re-opens on 9
th

 April 2017 after the Spring break. 

Thank you for your co-operation.                                                                                                                               AJB Administration 
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